
Room 10 News - 8/28/25 
 

 
Hi Families, 
 

I had a fantastic first day with your children!  We are going to have 
so much fun together! 

Just so you know, we will be working on routines, expectations, and 
creating a sense of community in Room 10 for the next couple of weeks.  
In my opinion, these are the big three for any classroom because 
without them a class is like a ship lost at sea! 

IMPORTANT - This paper note in communication folders was also 
sent through email earlier today.  If you did not receive it and have an 
email address, please email it to me so I can add you to our group 
email list.  I apologize if you had sent me your email over the summer 
and I inadvertently left you off the list.   
 
My address is: brian_odonnell@waylandps.org 
 
 
Important Things to Know 
 
1.  Please check out my webpage for our specialist schedule and other 
important information. 
Mr. O Webpage 
2.  Communication Folders need to be returned daily. 
3.  Students are encouraged to keep a small water bottle at their desk. 
4.  Please make sure your child knows how he or she is going home 
daily.    
5.  We have split specials with Second Grade Spanish Immersion.  Below 
is your child’s schedule for specials. 
 

https://sites.google.com/waylandps.org/mrodonnell/home/


 

6.  There are extra markers and dry erase markers in your child’s 
backpack.  Please leave them inside the backpack so your child can 
access them when needed. 
 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Brian 
 


